13. PARENTING WITH CONFIDENCE SEMINAR

A request was received seeking funding for a further seminar to be held in
May 1999.

The Board had allocated $2000 of its 1997/98 fund for an extremely successful
seminar that was held in November 1997.

Belinda Stackhouse and Patricia Grant were present at the meeting to outline the
previous seminar and to answer questions from members.

The Boardesolved
1. To allocate $1,000 from its 1998/99 Discretionary Funds and that it
consider, at a later date, underwriting a further $1000 if Parenting with

Confidence is unable to raise sufficient sponsorship.

2. To request that staff consider establishing a follow up programme for
attendees of the courses.

3 (@) That staff be requested to further investigate suitable venues to hold
the next seminar in the Spreydon area and to

(b) Assist Parenting with Confidence in identifying other sources of
funding.



